
From: Brian Armstrong
To: Community Development Email
Subject: Hill Street Proposed Changes
Date: Sunday, April 14, 2019 3:47:42 PM

Hello,

My is Brian Armstrong, my partner and I are first time homeowners who recently moved to
Hill St in Camas.

We are distressed to find out that the city is considering changing the zoning for the green
space at the end of the street to commercial. This is a quiet neighborhood street with many
children and should not have a commercial quardrant that draws more traffic. The annual
Comprehensive Plan Amendments sheet claims "the city is considering amending the area... to
Commercial, in order to match the historic and current uses in the area." I can say that the
current use of that space is children playing and bunnies hopping around!

We strongly urge that this area not be zoned commercial but instead remain in its
current state. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Best,
Brian Armstrong

826 Hill St.
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